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I am delighted with my purchases from Class 5ôs enterprise project, I am particularly pleased with my 

new mirror which I have hung in my office.  The children worked so well in teams and demonstrated 

how creative they are. 

Miss Clarke and myself have been in observing maths lessons this week and we were impressed with 

the childrenôs thinking and learning.  They demonstrated fluency and confidence in lessons.  It also 

showed us how hard the teachers are working to make lessons interesting and stimulating. 

Class 3 had a fabulous time at the beach learning about habitats.  They treated us to a wonderful 

assembly all about diversity, habitats and recycling.  Their dance was amazing, thanks to Mrs Allen 

and Mrs Doble for helping the children to create such a fantastic assembly. 

Just to let you know, today we went down to the Millennium Hall to practise an evacuation drill.  The 

children were all very sensible.         Mrs Pamplin 
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Certificates  

Class 1:  

Blake-For showing confidence when working out his 

number bonds. 

Logan-For remembering his ñhigh 5ò in his writing. 

Class 2: 

Lewis-For always having a happy and positive 

attitude to learning. 

Martha-For showing great resilience and doing a 

fantastic job of sewing her puppet. 

Class 3: 

Leon-For brilliant, enthusiastic Maths. 

Madok-For great participation in Spanish. 

Class 4: 

Samuel-For his super attitude during his DT project. 

Tayla-For her emotive and thoughtful writing super 

effort and attitude. 

Class 5: 

Sam-For showing great resilience when lighting a 

fire on camp. 

Logan-For showing such great responsibility in all 

aspects of our Enterprise Challengeðincluding the 

accounting! 

 

Wonder Workers 

This weekôs won-

der workers: 

Class 1: Danica 

Class 2: Joseph 

Class 3: Max 

Class 4: Samuel 

Class 5: Keera 

Please park considerately and do not park on the 

double yellow lines.  We 

need to keep our children 

safe. 

 

Sporting Stars 

The winners are:   

Harrison and Freya 

Kindness Tree 

This week kindness leaves 

were given to: Mylo, Jack, 

Gracie, Ella-may, Brandyn, 

Kian, Sam, Barnaby, Finley 

and Arabella. 

Reminder Year 4 & 5 children can you please 

return your London Camp 2019 forms by Monday 

9th July to secure your place. At present we do 

not think we have sufficient numbers for the trip to 

take place.  Thanks 



Class 3ôs Trip to the Beach 

Thankyou for supporting Class 5ôs budding entrepreneurs-they made Ã270.32 profit! 

 

Class 3 Assembly 

Thanks to all the parents who came to 

watch Class 3ôs assembly today.  We hope 

you enjoyed our 

dance! 

Buddy Time 


